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Lee Eng Tan,
Laura Passera contacted my about our solar system and invited me to say a word about
our solar and The Florida Public Service Commission.

We are very happy we invested the time and money into our project, we believe that solar
is the way to go.

But.... with our situation with numerous meters on our 250 + acre ranch, its not working
for us. We have over 7 meters that run houses, barns and water wells. It is crazy that I
cant just lump all the totals together and let our solar system work off of that. There is an
article that Laura Passera was going to add to our notes about the system we put up.

We are happy that we have solar, we didn’t do it for the money. We did it because it’s the
right thing to do and we thought it would cut down our utility bill. I know FPL has a lot of
stroke and anyone I talk to wont even consider talking or consider working with us on our
solar problem. There are numerous people that want to help, but they wont because of
FPL. They are too big and they don’t loose.

We have a very large system on small horse ranch. We want what is right.

Sincerely,
Rhonda Holmes
Triple J Ranch


